
 
Dear Parents, 
 
The end of the year has arrived quickly! We have had a wonderful 2019 - thanks to 
all staff, students and parents.  Special thanks to all of our volunteers and parents 
who make so much possible for our students. 
  

2019 - So many things to celebrate! Here are a few to remember… 

 
The Colour Run and Harmony Day 

 

A VERY BIG THANK YOU to all of the 
volunteers for helping out in class, at the 

canteen, in the uniform shop, on excursions, 
and around the school.  

 
Special thanks to the School Advisory 

Council and Parents’ Association!  

 
Prep Picnic 

 
 

School Tours, official outings  
and Holy Week 

 



 
 

        
   ​           Sport achievements                                   New website                       Music Bus 

 
              Have a Ball Day                                       PBL               Baby chicks! 

 
Long Walk for Reconciliation  

 
St. Jude’s gets onboard the Mars Rover! 



 
Fire Carrier Ambassadors 

 
Grandparents Day 

 
 
 
 

Science and Stewardship Evening  

 
 
 

Serve the Lord with Joy!  100 Days of Prep! 



 
BOOK WEEK! 

 

Grade 5/6 Camp 

 

  



Art Show 

 
 

Kaboom Kids Fun Day

 

 
I wish all families a wonderful Christmas and terrific school holidays.  Farewell 
blessings to our families moving on, we wish you all of the very best for the future. 
2020 is set to be another terrific year with many highlights, including our Term 4 
Twilight Fair.  May God bless each of you as we journey through the final stages of 
Advent.  
 

Dear Jesus, may the light of your love always shine in our hearts. As Christmas 
draws closer, we marvel at your great love for us. Let your love transform every 

aspect of our lives and touch everyone we encounter. 
 Our hearts are open to you, Jesus. Amen. 

 
I look forward to seeing children and families in Grades 3-6 on Thursday 30th 
January and those in Prep-2 on Friday 31st January.  All families are welcome to 
come along for the Open Classroom Afternoon, 3:00-4:00pm, Wednesday 29th 
January.  Have a wonderful Christmas and school holidays. 
 
God Bless, 

 
Tim McMullen 
 
 
 


